
 

 

  
 Newsletter Friday 5th April 2019 

 
Menu	Week:	Week beginning 8th April 2019 will be Week 1 – A copy of the 
menu is on our website. 
 
Attendance:	Whole	School	Target	2018/19	is	95%	
	
Week	Ending	22nd	March	2019	–	Whole	School	92.7%	
Top 3 classes;   1. 13S = 98.7%  2. 9DG = 97.4% 3. BEECH = 97.2% 
 
Dance	Club	&	11B	Arts	Award 
Year 10 and 11 pupils from Dance Club and 11B Art Award group took 
part in the ‘Dance in Education’ schools festival on 21st March 2019. 
Both groups performed amazingly; 11B did a group piece inspired by 
Indian music and patterns and dance club did a Bollywood trio. 
The festival involved local schools and was hosted at Baxter College in 
their theatre and organised by DanceFest and school’s sports 
partnership.	
	
BIRCH	Class	

Last Friday the children in Birch Class had a wonderful time at Baxter Sports 
Festival. It was very busy with four or five other schools participating and all 
taking part in a circuit of sports activities. 
All of the children listened, joined in everything and looked after each other 
taking turns and celebrating each other’s successes.  

We were very proud of Birch Class. 
 
12G	News	
Some pupils from 12G went to a salon to experience what it would be like to be a 
hairdresser for an afternoon, they washed and styled each other’s hair. They also enjoyed 
getting pampered! 

  
  
  
  
  
  

 
13S	Cake	Sale 
As part of Class 13S Enterprise Project, they are having an Easter cake sale and if 
pupils would like to buy a cake please send in 50p on Monday 8th April, thank 
you!  
 
 



 

PINE	Class 
PINE Class have been very busy recently. Fraser has had very first hydro session supported 
by physio team to keep his trachy safe, they’ve had visit from Riley – the Pets for Therapy 
dog and they have been learning about traditional tales this half term! They have absolutely 
loved it, especially the 3 little pigs and the 3 billy goats gruff!  
Here you can see Zachary and Leo collecting a shopping list of items to take to visit 
‘Grandma’ just like little red riding hood.  
Edward is reading the 3 little pigs’ story and remembering key words and phrases. “Little pig 
little pig let me in!”  
Freddie is trying out ‘Daddy bear’s chair’ in forest school, and Leo is putting Goldilocks to 
bed in the tipi!  
We are been focusing on remembering key events in stories and engaging in pretend play.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

	 	 	
Blossom	Tree	Café	News	
On Wednesday it wasn’t very busy at the café so the students had to do 
deep cleaning jobs to keep busy.  Julie and Jenson are cleaning the 
windows. Please come and support the students at the café. 
 
	
Change	of	Staff	

Mrs Hinds is leaving Wyre Forest School at the end of this term and our new 
Head of Maths will be Miss Kirby. 
 
 

 

APRIL 
8 Friends of WFS AGM 1.30pm at Russell House. Everyone Welcome 
9 Lower School Easter Egg Hunt  
9 Foundation Signalong Course (9.45 – 2.45 at Russell House) – session 3 
10 Lower School Easter Performance 9.30am start 
11 Early Years Easter Egg Hunt  
11 OAK and PINE - Stay & Play for Parents at 2.15pm 
11 10S Afternoon Tea Party for Parents 2.05pm 
12 Last Day of Term 



 

 
     
        

 
 



 

 


